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Wednesday 1st December 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Information for Parents - Key Stage 1 Production  

We are delighted to confirm that our performances will still go ahead as planned next week, 
however in line with Government Guidance and our own Risk Assessment, we would be 
pleased if you could read the notes below. 

1. Parents/Carers will need to produce a Certificate of Vaccination for Covid-19 prior to 
the performance (if you would prefer to email this to the School Office before your 
arrival, please send it to office@wpa.education.   

2. If you do not have a Certificate of Vaccination for, please complete a Lateral Flow Test 
and produce the result on arrival.  Please note that this must have been taken within 
24 hours of your child’s performance. 

3. You will only be allowed entrance if you have booked your tickets via Parentmail, due 
to limited numbers.  We will have a register of expected Parents which we will 
complete upon your arrival. 

4. All parents/carers must wear a mask once entering the school premises unless you 
have exemption. 

5. Please do not attend, if you are showing any symptoms of Covid-19 
6. Ensure there is a maximum of two people per family (this includes siblings) 
7. Please use the Hand Sanitiser on arrival 
8. Please follow the one way system into and out of the school hall.  Entrance will be via 

Community Doors (to the right of the School Office). 
9. Please practice social distancing. 
10. All visitors will be asked to leave the hall as soon as the performance ends. Please note 

that unfortunately you will not be able to mix with the children and staff. 

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you at one of our 
performances next week. 

Kind regards 

 
Loren Bradley 
Office Manager 


